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COMMUNICATIONS ALERT 
 
June 17, 2021 
 
The Georgia Department of Administrative Services, State Purchasing Division, announces a name update 
for McKesson Medical Surgical Supply.  
 
The State Purchasing Division is working with McKesson to update the name of their company in our 
applicable applications. The new Government Business Team is named McKesson Medical-Supply 
Government Solutions LLC (MMSGS). McKesson’s dedicated team and expertise will focus exclusively on 
their government customers.  
 
Please dispatch all purchase orders prior to June 30, 2021 as the updated name will go into effect on 
Thursday, July 1, 2021.  
 

• Vaccines Distribution, Including Influenza: 99999-SPD-G20200612-0001 

• Diagnostic Instruments and Accessories: 99999-001-SPD0000141-002A  

• Hospital and Medical Supplies: 99999-001-SPD0000165-0002   
 
New contract numbers effective Thursday, July 1, 2021. 
 

• Vaccines Distribution, Including Influenza: 99999-SPD-G20200612-001A   

• Diagnostic Instruments and Accessories: 99999-001-SPD0000141-0003   

• Hospital and Medical Supplies: 99999-001-SPD0000165-002A   
 
QUESTIONS:  If you have any questions, please contact the contract administrator: 
 
Osborne J. Johnson 
Contract Management Specialist, State Purchasing Division 
Phone: (404) 232-1929 
Email: Osborne.Johnson@doas.ga.gov 
 
For Team Georgia Marketplace™ question(s), please contact the help desk:       

Procurement Help Desk 
Phone: (404) 657-6000 
Email: procurementhelp@doas.ga.gov 
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